
Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


From: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2019 4:25 PM


To: Neil Jacobs - NOAA Federal


Subject: Alabama


Attachments: 5am August 31.png


On August 31 at 5am this is graphic we distributed. 


 Sent this to FEMA public affairs .


Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts, CEM


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration


“You can tell a lot about a fellow’s character by his way of eating jelly beans.” President Ronald Reagan
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